
 

GIBSON CITY-MELVIN-SIBLEY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5 

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

TAX LEVY HEARING 

 

DECEMBER 18, 2014 

 

 

The Board of Education of Gibson City-Melvin-Sibley Community Unit School District #5 met 

in special session on Thursday December 18, 2014 at 6:03.p.m. in the GCMS Board Room for 

the purpose of the Fiscal Year 2014 Tax Levy Hearing.  Roll was called with members 

Swearingen, Young, Johnson, Whitehouse and Cope in attendance. Board members Elder and 

Zbinden were absent. Also present were, Christopher Garard, Will Brumleve, Patti Welander, 

Bob Fogerty, Laura Weber, Superintendent Anthony Galindo, and Board Secretary Sarah 

Sarantakos. 

 

Recognition of Visitors:  None 

 

Superintendent Galindo presented to the board the proposed Fiscal Year 2014 Tax Levy for the 

GCMS School District #5.  The amount of the requested levy is $6,427,060.00. This is an 

increase of 11%. Superintendent Galindo explained there are two changes from the Fiscal year 

2013 Tax Levy. We will now levy for the Leasing and have increased the TORT amount as we 

have implemented our Risk Management Plan.  After a brief discussion all members were in 

agreement with the proposed 2014 Tax Levy.  There were no public comments.  

 

 

A motion to adjourn session was made by member Johnson and seconded by member 

Whitehouse at 6:06 p.m.  Motion carried by voice vote.   
 

 

__________________________________ ________________________________ 

President     Secretary 
 

 


